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Update on Travel Patterns in York Region during COVID-19 Pandemic 

 
On October 22, 2020 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council support continued monitoring of travel patterns as the Region continues in 
Stage 3 of re-opening and incorporate observations and findings into the 2021 
budget. 
 

2. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the Clerks of the local municipalities. 
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